
                                                                               
 

                                                                       
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Fall 2024 
 
Dear President: 

I am writing to let you know that PSEA/MER and CAPS, joined by Wissahickon Education Alliance 
(WEA), and Mideastern Region Retired, will once again sponsor the Scripps Regional Spelling Bee. On 
Saturday, March 22 at Wissahickon High School, 521 Houston Rd, Ambler, PA 19002, we’ll select a 
champion to represent the region in the 2025 National Spelling Bee. It will take place near 
Washington, DC. with participants arriving on Sunday, May 25th and departing on Saturday May 31st. It 
will be quite an adventure for the school champions in attendance.  

The program is open to students up to and including eighth grade in all elementary and middle 
schools in the Region. Please distribute the detailed invitation letter and flyer to all principals, 
teachers, and librarians who may be interested in providing this unique opportunity to their students. 
And check out the Bee Week 2024 Recap – a look back at Bee Week to help educators understand 
the opportunities that await their students upon enrollment. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bill Senavaitis, President 
Mideastern Region PSEA  
601 Bethlehem Pike, Building C 
Montgomeryville, PA 18936  
bsenavaitis@psea.org  
215.853.2100 
 
 

https://youtu.be/RxPyv4Tz_80
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